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Honorary Consul General attends the award ceremony of the Nagoya Grand Sumo Tournament.
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On 28 July 2024, Mr. Yoshihiro Miwa, Honorary Consul General in Nagoya, on behalf of H.E.Mr. Witchu
Veijjajiva, Ambassador of Thailand to Japan, presented the ‘Thailand-Japan Friendship Trophy to Yokozuna
Terunofuji, winner of the 2024 July Grand Sumo Tournament held at the Dolphins Arena, Aichi Prefectural
Gymnasium. The Thai Elephant Trophy was produced by the Chiang Rai Elephant Project.

The awarding of the Thai-Japan Friendship Trophy in Nagoya began last year to commemorate the 135th
anniversary of the establishment of diplomatic relations between Thailand and Japan.

On 26 September 2024, the two countries will celebrate 137 years of formal diplomatic relations.



